
Mike Hildenbrand is currently the Board Member at Large and serves as the Board Liaison to 
the Landscape Committee.  Mike was appointed as a board member in June 2014 and Elected 
by the community in August 2014.  He has served as Vice-President and Member-at-Large. 

From the Candidate: 

“I am a retired businessman.  I have worked in a variety of management and leadership 
positions in my 35 year career.  I have lived in Portland since 1973 and at PKW for 7 years. Gail 
and I love living here and I am pleased to have served on the board the past four years.” 

 

  


